
July 26, 2011

ii>tate of B>o utlj Carolina
QBffice of tlje (governor

Nikki R. Haley
Governor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

Mr. Cody Alcorn
Fox Carolina
21 Interstate Court
Greenville, South Carolina 29615

Dear Mr. Alcorn,

On July 5, 2011, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for “all emails and 
letters between First Gentlemen Michael Haley and former South Carolina Law Enforcement 
Division Director Reggie Lloyd dating back to November 2, 2010.”

Please be advised that we have no records responsive to your request

Sincerely,

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
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